
Minutes  11-9-10

Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Patrick Lipsinic – Asst. RE, Betty
Martin – Secretary, Steve Herrod, Jon Pyeatt, James Stowers, and George
Walker.  The minutes of the October meeting and the treasurer’s report were
approved.

Solo Report – Todd Swain: The next event is a Test and Tune Day on
November 28 at Tulsa Raceway Park.  The cost will be $25.00.

 AVRG – Betty Martin: The MiDiv schedule for 2011 is final.  The April R/N at
HMRC will be a supersweep national.

Old Business:

Pat Lipsinic announced that there will be a Rally Cross on November 21 at Tulsa
Raceway Park.  Online registration is open.  Betty Martin moved to approve a
$500.00 budget for the Rally Cross.  Jon Pyeatt seconded.  Motion carried.

James Stowers is still working on having a street survival school.

Awards Banquet:  several locations were discussed.  Some more checking will
need to be done.

George walker announced the results of the election for 2011 officers as follows:
RE – Neil Cox, Asst. RE – Patrick Lipsinic, Secretary – Betty Martin, Treasurer –
Virginia Apker, Board members – Jon Pyeatt and James Stowers.  Steve Herrod
and George Walker , serving the second year of their two year terms, are also on
the Board.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary


